
Untitled 
From: Muyco, Julie [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 5:53 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: Please consider San Diego, CA as a location for a USPTO satellite office 

location
 

To Whom it May Concern,
 
Please include San Diego in your locations for consideration for the location of a 

new satellite office for the USPTO. Locating an office in California is a prudent 

move based upon the diversity of innovation in the state and the population density.

 Locating an office in San Diego in particular would be advantageous in that San 
Diego: 
1) is a metropolitan area with the amenities of easy access for visitors via rail, 
car, and air (and optionally sea); 
2) has less traffic than the San Francisco Bay Area (including Silicon Valley) or 
Los Angeles; 
3) is a location where many people, including potential office employees would like 
to live; 
4) is a location where the population is sufficiently qualified to recruit examiners 
from; 
5) is the location of numerous military facilities which provides for the safety of 
the office in times of emergency and also may provide a population from which to 
draw examiners with security clearances, if needed; and 
6) is an area where there are continuing advancements in biotech, environmental 
science, aerospace technologies, electrical engineering, civil engineering, 
clean-tech, computer science, recreational equipment, and many other fields, and so 
would be located near many inventors. 

Thank you for your kind consideration.
 
Best regards,
 
Julie Muyco
 

Julie Muyco | Patent Agent
 
Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C.
 
3580 Carmel Mountain Road, Suite 300 | San Diego, CA 92130
 
[phone redacted]
 
[e-mail address redacted]
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